

PHOTO RELEASE

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Goethe-Institut is the official cultural institute of the Federal Republic of Germany. We promote the study of the German language abroad and foster international cultural exchange. We also provide up-to-date information on Germany's culture, society, and politics.

We kindly request your permission to use the photos of your child taken during his/her visit to Goethe-Institut Chicago.

The photos will be used for non-commercial and educational purposes only. They may be posted on the Goethe-Institut's website (www.goethe.de/chicago and goethe.de/usa) and on our social media pages (Facebook: Goethe-Institut Chicago; Instagram: @goetheInstitut.chicago, LinkedIn: Goethe-Institut USA). We will only use the name of the school and will not link the photos to any personal profiles. Our goal is to show the activities and experiences of American students at various Goethe-Institut events.

We would greatly appreciate your support by signing the attached release form.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Goethe-Institut Chicago

150 N Michigan Ave. Suite 420 Chicago, IL 60601

teacherservicechicago@goethe.de

Kind regards, Franziska Trepke Language Education Consultant Goethe-Institut Chicago

www.goethe.de/chicago





PHOTO RELEASE FORM 2025

I do hereby grant the Goethe-Institut Chicago the unlimited right to use and/or reproduce photos of my child in any legal manner.

I also agree to allow my child to be interviewed by representatives of the Goethe-Institut Chicago.

I also agree to allow my child's statements to be published on the Goethe-Institut's website and social media pages.

I further understand that by signing this release, I waive any and all present or future compensation rights pertaining to the use of the above stated material(s).

Student's Name (please print)		
Parent/Guardian Name (please print)		
Parent/Guardian Address		
Parent/Guardian Signature	Date	